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October 31 – November 4
 

First Grade Parents,
 	
	Halloween…what a way to begin the week!!

	This week’s Bible verse should be very familiar to everyone and , hopefully, pretty easy. Spelling this week is all about that “silent e”.
	
	Tuesday is All Saints Day. This is the day that saint costumes are worn TO school. We will head over to Mass right away, so there is no time to get dressed in saint costumes at school. Sandals, beards, veils, etc. are allowed as part of a saint costume. 

	After Mass, we will head over to Presentation Hall to get ready for our Living Saints Museum. Classes are scheduled to visit every 15 minutes. We do have a break from 10:10 – 10:30 for a snack and to use the restroom. We will start up again after that break and finish around 11:45. Parent and guests are allowed to visit at any time. After our Living Saints Museum is finished, students will need to change into their school uniforms. Mrs. Conner has given permission for the first graders to wear their shorts instead of Mass uniforms. Students will need to change into athletic shoes if they wore different shoes with their costumes. Some students just wear their school uniform under their saint costume to make this process easier. I will leave that up to each family.

	Other than that, I believe it is a fairly normal week. It looks like we will be ready for a science test next week, so look for a study guide to come this week. We will be ready for a social studies test the following week, so those study guides will go home next week. You will see that test questions come straight from the study guides, so it is VERY helpful to read those over and over.

	Speaking of reading, October Book-It forms are due by this Friday if your child is participating. Be sure to sign the form indicating that your child read at least the minimum goal. November Book-It forms are coming home today.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Thank you to the Perez Family for providing snacks this week. The Maldanado Family will be providing snacks next week.

Be safe out there tonight if you are trick-or-treating!!!
 


 May God Bless You,
 Mrs. Stevason                
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